



SUSANA MARTINEZ Governor

JOHN A. SANCHEZ Lieutenant Governor

Hazardous Waste Bureau

2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303 Phone (505) 476-6000 Fax (505) 476-6030

www.nmenv.state.um.us



DAVE MARTIN Secretary

BUTCH TONGATE Deputy Secretary

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

December 8, 2011

A. David Budak, Chief Deputy Base Civil Engineer 49 CES/CEVR Holloman Air Force Base, NM 88330-8458

SUBJECT: APPROVAL

EXTENSION OF PAYMENT OF ANNUAL FEES

HOLLOMAN AIR FORCE BASE, EPA ID NO. NM6572124422

Dear Mr. Budak:

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has reviewed Holloman Air Force Base's (HAFB's) November 28, 2011 request for extension of the deadline for payment of the Annual Fees.

HAFB requests the extension as funding was requested and waiting to be received from its Defense Headquarters, which has been informed about the requirement to pay the Annual Fees.

NMED hereby grants the extension for payment of the Annual Fees. Holloman Air Force Base shall therefore submit the required payment to NMED not later than March 15, 2012.

If you have any questions on this matter please call Cornelius Amindyas at (505) 222-9543.

Sincerely,

John E. Kieling Acting Chief

Hazardous Waste Bureau

Mr. Budak December 8, 2011 Page 2

ec:

C. Amindyas, NMED HWB J. Valdez, NMED HWB File: HAFB 2011 and Reading HAFB Annual Fees